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Thank you to all the township employees for your hard work and extra
efforts during COVID-19. Your work is appreciated.

The Township office is
currently closed, to the public,

due to COVID-19.

If you need assistance please
call 419.726.6621, Monday

through Friday 9:00 A.M. to 2:00
P.M., or email

office@washington-twp.com.

2020 Township Board Meetings

Meetings are held at Township
Hall (5714 Blessing Dr.) on the
third Thursday of the month, and
are open to the public. Meetings
start at 6:00 p.m. unless otherwise
noted.

June 18th
Call information 1-978-990 5000

803733#

July 16th
August 20th

September 17th
October 15th

November 19th
December 17th

Meeting minutes can be found on
our website at

http://www.washington-
twp.com/meetingminutescss.ht

m

May Anniversaries
Ken Bowman 28 years
Mike Bailey 11 years

The shelter house will be
closed for rentals through June
18th. The trustees will revisit at
the June 18th meeting.
Opening will depend on the
COVID-19 restrictions.

Please do not blow grass
clippings into street or clean
up. Also, pick up blue bags
and stop putting furniture at
the street unless it’s being
picked up in a timely manner.
The grass and blue bags clog
up the sewers and the grass
clips are dangerous to those
riding motorcycles.

Thank you,
Bryon McIntosh – Roads
Superintendent 

​Links to COVID-19 Information
and Resources

​

https://lucascountyhealth.com/c
oronavirusupdates/

https://unemployment.ohio.gov/

https://www.cdc.gov/coronaviru

http://www.washington-twp.com/meetingminutescss.htm
https://lucascountyhealth.com/coronavirusupdates/
https://unemployment.ohio.gov/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html


Jacob Cook 7 years
Kim Kay 5 years

Joe Castro 5 years
Alec Vaughn 5 years

s/2019-ncov/index.html

https://www.211unitedway.org/
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